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French Gulch-Whiskeytown School  

FGWS FAMILIES AND FRENCH GULCH COMMUNITY MEMBERS: The FGWS Board 

of Trustees is seeking a new member. Please express your interest to Superintendent Cindy 

Gonzalez at cgonzalez@frenchgulchschool.com, Renée in the office or your child’s teacher. 

We also are looking for someone to serve on the school advisory board.  

SPAGHETTII DINNER WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL! 

Kudos and thank you to Chef Renée for cooking the delicious 

spaghetti and meatball dinner, sous chef Mrs. B (salad prep), 

salad tosser Mrs Swayne, salad packer Mrs Gonzlaez, 

spaghetti and meatball packers and meal assemblers 

Ms Hill and Miss Rachel, and grocery shopper Dr. 

Casey for all their efforts. It was a true team event. 

May we all keep Covid at bay while it makes its return visit! We look forward 

to meeting in person soon.  

FGWS SIGN REFURBISHING 

Ms Hill’s class is sprucing up the FGWS sign in front of the school. After 12 

years in the sun it was due. The back of the sign is being painted as is the trim 

in front. Mr. Dude has acquired some redwood firring to frame the sign. It will 

look totally refreshed when all of the work comes together.  

Ms Hill is also spearheading a cleanup of the grounds in the back of the 

school. Students are joining in to pull weeds in the pea gravel near the play 

equipment, clearing away grapevine branches so the upper grade garden can 

be accessed through the gate and more!  We want students to have a sense of 

stewardship for their environments both at school and home.    

BOARD MEMBER THANKS 

Many thanks to Lesley Pearson for having served on the 

FGWS Board of Trustees for over a decade. She recently 

tendered her resignation to devote more time to the 

numerous activities she is involved with including coaching 

girls’ softball at the high school level, 4H, raising kids (goats and kiddos), the 

Straight Arrow Bowhunters Archery Range Board and a bazillion other things. 

The FGWS Board was reluctant to accept that resignation with good cause! 

Lesley, every organization you have graced with your leadership and 

commitment is better because of your involvement.  

PS There’s a board meeting Tuesday, September 19, starting at 5:00 pm. All are invited, 

even former board members! 

  
Upcoming Events 

September 19 
Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

5:00 pm  
LCAP Advisory Board 4:00 pm  

 

LUNCH MENU 

 
Menu for Sept 18-22 

 (subject to change) 

Monday: Chicken Burritos, 

rice/beans green salad and fruit 

Tuesday: Cheeseburger, mashed 

potatoes w/gravy, veggie and 

fruit 

Wednesday: Cheeseburger, 

crinkle fries, veggies and fruit 

Thursday: Sweet & Sour 

Chicken, chicken fried rice, 

veggies and fruit  

Friday: Pizza, green salad             

something fruity and a surprise!  

Milk (choice of low fat white or 

chocolate), fruit and veggies 

served at every meal  
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